



Dear lan,

I'd just like to take this opportunity to thank yourself and everybody that works at The Kentfield Farm for the amazing amount of hard work and effort that was put into our Charity Fund Raising Day.

The whole day was great from start to finish and I was particularly impressed with how you manage to make sure everybody has as much fun as possible whilst still maintaining a core focus on safety.

I've never caught a fish so large and it tasted absolutely beautiful when I took it home to cook.

With everybody's help we managed to raise £780.00 for the Maidstone Hospital Chemotherapy Unit that day.

Kindest regards,

Mark Lowry.

Managing Director.